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Please pray for the following:  
Tid Turner, Jane Williams, Walt Lowe, 
Sue Kuhs,  Ann Meyers,  Peggy Penning-
ton, Marilyn Israel, Susan Glover and the 
people of Ukraine. 
 

If you have a prayer request or wish to be removed from 
the list, please contact Leslie Webb at  epcpray-
ers@gmail.com or call the church office. 

Sympathy is extended to the fam-

ily and friends of Annie Gregg 

who passed away May 2, 2022. 

For over a week the church was affect-

ed by the WOW/Astound take over.  

We lost phone service and internet 

service during the switchover and to 

say it was frustrating is an understatement.  We are back 

up and running; however, the church has lost it’s email 

platform.  We are now using epc5501@gmail.com to 

send and receive email messages.  Please update your 

address book with the above address.  We are still receiv-

ing a few messages on our old account, 

epc@epcevv.com, but once WOW completely transfers 

to Astound we will lose that capability entirely.   

Thank you for your patience as the church experienced 

this setback.  Again, please update your email address 

book to the new church email address. 

Thank you Eastminster Congregation from the bottom of 
my heart for your willingness to allow Men’s Bible Study 
Fellowship to meet weekly in your building.  Your gener-
osity is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
Jack Schrieber 

Men’s Breakfast will not meet 

on Saturday, June 4, but will 

resume on Saturday, July 2.  

It is camp season!  Camp Gemini will be held Sunday, June 
12 – Friday, June 17th. 
By now everyone probably knows that not only going to 

camp, but also sending people to camp is a staple 

of Eastminster's ministry. Every year we send all of our kids 

(plus some) to the beloved Gemini Camp at Camp Pyoca. 

They spend their time at camp in fellowship and worship 

which not only provides our youth with an unforgettable 

experience, but it is undoubtedly the most impactful reli-

gious experience we can provide our children and youth. 

With that being said we are collecting both camp reserva-

tion forms and donations! If you know a camper planning 

on making the exodus to Brownstown this year,  please 

contact the church for a camp form and turn it in to either 

the front office or Trey Fulkerson.  This will not only help 

us stay organized but it will help us plan for fundrais-

ing opportunities. If you are not a camper but would still 

like to be a part of the 

Pyoca Experience, mon-

etary donations are 

greatly appreciated and 

they subsidize the cost 

of $250 dollar per child 

greatly.  Stay tuned for 

more opportunities to 

contribute to this wonderful experience. 
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Join us this Sunday, May 22 after worship 

to congratulate our graduates.  There will 

be lemonade, coffee, water and cookies 

for refreshments! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Lunch, Learn & Share 
11:00 AM Thursday, June 2 

At The Evansville Wartime Museum 
Program: 

“Military Chaplains and  
Their Soul Purpose” 

 
Contact jenniferbrowning85@yahoo.com 

by Friday, May 27th with your  
reservation 


